
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Little Musketeers – Gayton Primary Years 3,4,5,6 After School Class Spring 

Term 2024 

Little Musketeers is an exciting club offering a fun, safe and educational environment 

for young children to learn the sport of fencing.  

Little Musketeers provide bright colour foam and plastic foils and plastic masks with 

mesh visors that are safe and yet hard enough to give children the real feel of 

fencing. Visors are worn at times giving peace of mind as well as that genuine 

fencing experience. 

Course details: Start date 15.25– 16.25 

Thursday 18th Jan – 21st Mar for 8 weeks. (There will be no club running on 15th 

Feb due to PTA Disco & no club on 28th March as school breaks up at 2:30pm 

on this date.) 

Cost per child £40.00 

Booking process 

Please send an email to barry@littlemusketeers.com including the child(ren)s name, 

age, relevant medical information and an emergency contact name and telephone 

number.  

Alternatively, you can call or text Barry on 07908154958.  

Please do not hand payment to school.  

Payment can be made by BACS transfer to: 

 A&B Elite Sports Ltd 

 04-06-05 

 19655618 

 Please use your child(ren)s name as reference.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

Barry Rylance 

mailto:barry@littlemusketeers.com

